
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ASX Announcement 

 

RESULTS OF THE SHARE BUY-BACK 

 

SYDNEY, AUSTRALIA – 29 July 2024 – Innlanz Limited (ASX: INL) (Innlanz or the Company), announces it has 

received valid Buy-Back acceptances for 24,610,087 fully paid ordinary shares in INL (INL Shares) through the 

off-market buy-back undertaken as part of the privatisation and delisting of INL. 

 

INL Shares will be suspended from trading on ASX on Tuesday, 30 July 2024. Settlement of shares bought 

back will be completed on Monday, 5 August 2024 with delisting on the same date.  

 

 

Authorised for release by the Board of Innlanz Limited. 

_ENDS_ 

IR Enquiries     Company enquiries 

ir@innlanz.com     yesh.mudaliar@innlanz.com 

 


